McDonald County Commission—Minutes

October 1st, 2014

Present:

John Bunch - Eastern Commissioner David Holloway- Western Commissioner Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner

Barbara Williams - County Clerk

General Business

Commission met with Historical Society Board Chairman, Al Chapman, to finalize the transfer of ownership of the "Old Sheriff's Home". Paperwork was completed & recorded.

Paige Behm, Health Department Administrator, met with the Commission to discuss several budget items. Commissioner Lindquist made the motion for the county to again pay for the cost of the county employees flu shot. Commissioner Bunch seconded. Vote was unanimous.

Commission reviewed the county employees handbook. There were no changes made at this time but confirmation of the enforcement of already included rules was addressed.

Commissioner Bunch began the county building inspections.

ADJOURN

Commission will reconvene on October 6th, 2014

SIGNATURES

Keith Lindquist

David Holloway

Approved

John Buneh

Monday October 6th, 2014

Book OO pg. 193